
 

 

To our valued customers and community: 

Battles Auto Center is and intends to remain open during this pandemic.  We 

recognize that our business is largely considered mission essential.  We are also 

taking as many precautions as possible to mitigate exposure for both our 

customers and employees.  

Currently, we have shut down our waiting area and have limited our loaner car 

availability.  Employees considered high risk for Covid-19 are currently out of 

the building and we are taking additional measures to minimize our exposure 

when working on vehicles.   

We know these are uncertain times – but we believe our community, country, 

and global efforts will ultimately enable us to get back to normalcy.   

Our risk exposure is a fraction of what our loved ones, customers, and neighbors 

who are first responders are battling.   To help keep our front line mobile, we 

are extending a 15% discount on all services for first line responders. 

Stay safe everyone.  We WILL get through this! 

Greg Battles 


